From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment File-EB-2018-0242
Date: Friday, December 28, 2018 12:57:44 PM

From: Bruce Campbe!

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 3:04 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: File-WB-2018-0242

| am a resident of the city of Peterborough. When the proposal of the sale of PDI. was
announced both the city and PDI held numerous open house to explain why the were in
favour of the sale of PDI. to Ontario Hydro.

There was a suggested price for the sale. Due to the condition of the infrastructure of PDI. the
plan was 105,000,000 dollars minus the cost of repairing the infrastucture of PDI.

There was a long period of time till the members of City council on the PDI. board and PDI.
worked out the details of this agreement.

Due to the conditions of PDI | feel this a good value for the citizens of Peterborough. There
was a poll done on the sale . | do not know who did or paid for this poll.

In my opinion all parties had a chance to view what was going on with the sale. | would

recommend that this sale be approved.
Thank You
Bruce Campbell






